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October 6, 2017  
 
 

Notice of Hearing to Amend the Rules of the  
Two Rivers Watershed District 

 
 

The Board of Managers of the Two Rivers Watershed District hereby gives 
notice that a public hearing before the Board of Managers of the Two Rivers 
Watershed District will be held beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, 
November 1, 2017 in the District office in the Kittson County Courthouse in 
Hallock, Minnesota. 
 
The purpose of this Hearing will be to hear any comments for or against the 
proposed amendments to the Rules of the Two Rivers Watershed District.  These 
proposed amendments pertain specifically to enforcement by the Two Rivers 
Watershed District of the State of Minnesota’s ‘Buffer Law’. 
 
The Board of Managers will consider all evidence, testimony and other 
information provided and will make their findings and order regarding the 
matter based upon said information. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, would like further information regarding 
this Hearing, or a copy of the proposed changes to the Rules of the Two Rivers 
Watershed District, please contact District Administrator Dan Money at 218-
843-3333, or stop by the District office, located in the Kittson County 
Courthouse. 
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